
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

If you planned to order plants, the order forms are due this Friday, April 28th.   

 

This is a reminder to get lunch forms and after school forms in by Friday, April 28th.   This 

allows our lunch program and after school program to efficiently serve you and your children.  

Thank you. 

 

The first graders showed their support for ‘Hats for Habitat’ this past Monday.  As a school, we 

donated $101.14  towards this awareness project.  Thank you 1st grade and the many families of 

Saint Joseph School who participated and helped with this worthy cause! 

 

Saint Joseph School will be hosting a piano recital with the students who take piano lessons with 

Mrs. Druckrey.  This evening of music will be held at Pilgrim Congregational Church on 

Thursday, April 27th  starting at 6:30 p.m.  A light reception will follow.  We hope you will join 

us.   

 

If you are interested in getting volunteer hours, we have an opportunity for you.  On May 11th  we 

will need parent assistance from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. to help set up art displays made by our 

students.  Contact Mary Radue at radue728@yahoo.com to let her know that you would like to 

help out or if you have questions.  Remember to mark this date on your calendar, Thursday, May 

11th, which is the day of our Spring Showcase. The evening begins with the Art Show at 5:45 

p.m.  It is followed by our Spring Concert which begins at 6:30 p.m. We look forward to this 

evening celebrating your children’s artistic talents! 

 

Save the Date for Friday, May 19th!  Mark your calendar for our 2nd “Spring Catch” fundraiser.  

This event is held right here in Friendship Hall.  Parents and friends are welcome to attend this 

fish fry…. a fun evening to share delicious food and fellowship. More information will be 

coming soon. 

 

This coming Monday, May 1st marks the first day that students may begin wearing khaki or navy 

blue shorts as part of their uniform.  Ahhh… we welcome this true mark of Spring! 

 

Enjoy this beautiful weather! 

 

Sincerely, 

Administrative Team 

mailto:radue728@yahoo.com

